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Diary dates for the Autumn Term are shown below and 

will be included and updated on every newsletter. 
 

21.09.2021 Flu immunization for children in 

Reception to Year 6. 

29.09.2021 Year 1 to Ash End Children’s 

Farm 

30.09.2021 P.A. meeting in school – all 

newcomers welcome 6 o’clock 

start 

1st October2021 Year 6 Coventry Cathedral & 

Herbert Art Gallery  

07.10.2021 Reception class Vision Screening 

Monday 11.10.2021 Parents’ Evening – TEAMs 3.30-

6.00 

Tuesday 12.10.2021 Parents’ Evening – TEAMs 4.30-

7.30 

21.10.2021 (Thursday) School finishes 3.15 

22.10.2021(Friday) INSET DAY 

w.c. 25.10.2020 Half term begins 

01.11.2020 (Mon) Children return 
 

 

INSET Days yet to be set = 1 day 

PLEASE NOTE – Friday 22nd October is an INSET Day. 

Children finish on Thursday 21st.  

 

 
Activities start the week Monday 6th September 
Monday  

Tuesday Tag Rugby Y5 & Y6 12.30 - 1.00 

Multiskills  Y4 & Y5 
& Y6 

3.15 - 4.15 

Wednesday  
Football 

 
Y3 & Y4 

 
12.30 – 1.00 

Multi-skills  Y1 & Y2 
& Y3 

3.15 - 4.15 

Friday    

 

 

 

 

It is expected that all children will attend 

school unless they are unwell with the usual 

illnesses that affect them. If children display 

Covid-19 symptoms: high temperature, 

persistent cough and loss of taste and smell 

then please keep them off school and arrange 

for a PCR test to confirm if positive or 

negative. 

 

 
 

The school follows guidance from PHE and the 

DfE as follows: Children under the age of 18 

and those over the age of 18 that have been 

double vaccinated ARE allowed in school as 

long as they are well and do not show Covid 

symptoms. If we have a positive case in school 

(adult or child) we will identify those who 

have been in close contact (as in the 

information leaflet) and let parents/carers 

know. It will not be necessary to close down 

whole class bubbles as in the past, pre-

vaccination days. We will endeavor to keep 

children in school as long as we can. 

Remote Learning will support those children 

who are unable to come in to school and your 

child’s class teacher will contact you 

regarding work to be completed. 

 

 

We are pleased to confirm that the children 

are now able to enjoy school trips. On the 

29th September pupils in Year 1 will be 

visiting Ash End Farm and on 1st October 



Year 6 pupils will be visiting Coventry 

Cathedral and the Herbert Art Gallery. 

Payment for school trips can be make via 

Sims360. If you are experiencing any 

problems accessing SIMS360 please contact 

the school office. 

 

 

Children in Year 1 and 2 are bringing in ‘key 

rings with toys’ on their bags and back packs. 

Children are finding them irresistible to play 

with as they pass them in the corridor 

throughout the day and at the beginning of 

the day. Please do not send these in as they 

are becoming a huge distraction for the 

children. 

 

 

I am pleased to announce that Nuneaton and 

Bedworth Leisure Trust will be running a 

sports/arts/craft club at the school in 

holiday times. This will start in the October 

half term and further dates will be available.  

There will be special rates for the October 

half term as an introductory offer.  

This club will also be available for children 

who do not attend this school so please book 

early to make sure you reserve a place – it will 

be very popular. 

Website address as follows: 

https://www.nbleisuretrust.org/playscheme 

 

 
We are very grateful to our P.A. for all the 

extra activities and support they are able to 

offer the children at Wheelwright Lane. 

Without their fundraising and support many 

of our memorable events would not be able to 

take place. Two of our members left the 

school last year and we are looking to recruit 

more members who can offer some time to 

support events throughout the year.  

Please see the flyer attahced for further 

information. A meeting at the school has been 

arranged for 30th September at 6 o’clock for 

anyone who is interested. 

  

   

 

Ash green Open Evening and Open Mornings in 

the coming weeks. 

 Open Evening (Parents and children)- 

Thursday 30th September from 

5.00pm-7.00pm 

 Open Mornings (Parents only)- Tuesday 

5th, Wednesday 6th, Thursday 7th 

October, 9.15am-11.00am 

More information can be found on the school 

website - www.ashgreenschool.org.uk 
  
 

Please be aware that this year’s President 

Kennedy School Open Evening is a virtual on-

line experience.  Unfortunately, due to 

Government Guidelines, they will not be 

opening their doors to groups of parents.  

  

Their new prospectus and video links will go 

live on Thursday 23rd September. 
 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

The Parish of St Francis, Bedworth and Our 

Lady of the Sacred Heart, Bulkington is 

beginning a new programme of preparation for 

First Holy Communion later this term. 

Meetings will take place on Thursdays from 

4.30 - 5.30pm in the parish hall next to Our 

https://www.nbleisuretrust.org/playscheme
http://www.ashgreenschool.org.uk/


Lady of the Sacred Heart Church, Weston 

Lane, Bulkington, beginning November 4th. 

The programme is open to all baptised 

Catholic children in Year 3 and above. 

Please join us for the first meeting and, in the 

meantime, call 02476 327330 or email 

cogs3561@hotmail.com if you need further 

information. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

During the holiday work was completed on our 

outdoor provision in EYFS. We have tunnels, 

ramps and barrels for the chidlren to explore 

and all on a rubber crumb surface. Children 

will be able to access this throughout the 

winter months without getting too muddy. 

It is very popular with all the children as they 

have fond many ways to use the structures. 




